Sacramento Southern Railroad - MOW Update
April 3, 2013

Hello All,
It has been busy since my last e-mail. Last Tuesday and Thursday we were getting ready for the big
project to re-deck the turntable. But alas the table was not ready Saturday so the crew helped the

shop crew put the table into the pit. By the end of Saturday it was in the pit ready to start decking.

On Tuesday a very hard working crew got just about all the deck on except for each end where shims
were needed.

Thursday if it is dry the crew will straighten out the ties and bolt them down.
Saturday we will set the standard gauge rails and spike them if all goes well.

See you out on the line.
Alan, Richard and Chris




